
 

 

 

 
 
Cricket Supporters’ Group Monthly Report 
 
 
 

 CGS meeting was held on 4th March 
 

 2015 Matters: 
o TAS cricket is underway and teams are progressing very well 
o Identified the need to upgrade Year 6 pitch from concrete to synthetic 

and also refurbish worn Year 7 synthetic pitch. Request for funds will be 
via proposal to Association from 2015 Fair proceeds and fund raising 
after the UK commitment is over.   

o Proposed date for AGM – 6th May 
o Treasurer confirmed $1072 as uncommitted funds. 
o CSG approved purchase of 4 exhibition banners for promotion of cricket 

at St Paul’s 
   

 England Tour Parent are holding regular meetings 
o Fund raising for approved projects is underway  
o Touring group parents have started organising the 2015 Awards Dinner 

Evening to be held at Kedron Wavell RSL on 28th March 6pm 
o 220 tickets have been sold , expecting 250 
o Preparing for the 29th March Holt Bolt.  

 
 Next meeting 1st April 7pm - Library 

 
 


